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Friday 19th April 2024                                             Head Teacher Letter No.5/23-24

            

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we enter our summer terms, it is exciting to anticipate all the special times planned for the 

children to enjoy.  We look forward to seeing you all at the summer performances, the sports 

days and PTFA events. 

 

Below is the list of summer performance titles, with the usual exception of the Year 6 play, which 

will be circulated in a few weeks time.  The full dates and times are available on the website 

here. 

 

Spring Summer Season 

at Bishop Road 

 

Reception The Little Muncher 

Year 1 The Bee Musical 

Year 2 The Little Triangle 

Year 3 Change the World Together   

Year 4 The Glorious Games 

Year 5 Sound of Music 

Year 6 To be Announced! 

 

 

School Dinner Information 

Please note the dinner money will increase from £2.50 a day to £2.60 as of 1st April 2024. 

 

Staff News 

Miss Wilson has left us over the holidays and is seeking other career opportunities.  We will miss 

her kind and friendly nature and wish her every success and happiness for her future. 

 

 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/
https://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Important-Dates-for-Parents-Terms-5-6-2023-2024.pdf
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Polling Day – Thursday 2nd May 2024 

The school is to be used as a polling station on Thursday 2nd May.  As they require the use of an 

independent entrance, children in RK and RC will be based in the Green Rooms situated in the 

Silverthorne playground.  Please take your child to this area at the usual time in the morning and 

collect from the same space. Specific arrangements will be sent to parents in RK and RC next 

week.  

 

Class 5W and 5S will meet in the Silverthorne Hall and they will spend the day in the Paul Dirac 

Centre, returning both for lunch time and the end of the day to the Silverthorne Hall. 

Thank you for your support for these arrangements.  

 

Further Date Reminders for this Year 

Friday 24th May Term 5 ends 

Monday 3rd June Term 6 begins 

Friday 19th July Term 6 ends 

 

Term 1 starts on Monday 2nd September 2024  

 

All INSET Days are now set for the academic year 2024-2025  

Thursday 5th Sept 2024 

Friday 6th Sept 2024 

Monday 4th Nov 2024 

Monday 21st July 2025 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

 

We are all keeping our fingers crossed for good weather for our social occasions, which are such 

important points in the life of our community. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

